
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Mr Brimble,  
 

Freedom of Information (FOI) 6168:  
OUTCOME 

 

I am writing in response to your request for information received on 29/08/17 and logged and 
acknowledged under our reference number 6168. Your request has been dealt with under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

 

Information Request 

 

“Can you please inform me with regard to your PSN IT Health Check (ITHC):  
Who is responsible for sourcing the ITHC testing?  
When is the ITHC testing usually carried out? (Month/Year) When is the council's PSN 
submission due? (Month/Year) How much did last year's ITHC testing cost?” 

 

Response by Wealden District Council [WDC] 
 
Thank you for your request for information as outlined above which falls under the FOI Act. 
 
Can you please inform me with regard to your PSN IT Health Check (ITHC):  
Who is responsible for sourcing the ITHC testing?  
ICT Support Team Leader (Post currently vacant). 
 
When is the ITHC testing usually carried out? (Month/Year)  
May 2017. 
 
When is the council's PSN submission due? (Month/Year)  
September 2017 
 
How much did last year's ITHC testing cost? 

£5,200. 
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Sent by email to: 
Mr P Brimble 
request-427485-
bb7daec0@whatdotheyknow.com 
 

Customer Services   
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You should first contact Wealden Information Governance to see if they can resolve any 
concerns you may have with the response. 
 
If you still believe that the Council has not complied with the FOI 2000 in responding to your 
request, you may ask for an internal review. All requests for an internal review will be dealt with 
under the Council’s published internal review procedure.  This can be found on the Council’s 
website at: 
http://www.wealden.gov.uk/Wealden/Council/Website_Tools/LegalInformation/Web_FOI.aspx 
 
If you wish to do so, please set out the grounds of your request by email to 
informationgovernance@wealden.gov.uk  
 
If you do not have access to email, please make your request in writing to:  
 
Information Governance,  
Wealden District Council,  
Vicarage Lane,  
Hailsham.  
BN27 2AX 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be 
contacted at: 
 
Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire  
SK9 5AF 
 
Please note that the information supplied to you by Wealden District Council is intended for your 
personal use and is subject to copyright protection under the Copyright, Designs and Patents 
Act 1988.  However, you may re-use the information (not including logos) in any format or 
medium, under the terms of the Open Government Licence (version 3). You can view the 
Licence at:- 
http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-government-licence/version/3/ 
 
Under the Open Government Licence, you should include the following attribution statement:- 
 

 
 
© Wealden District Council 
 
This publication is licensed under the Open Government Licence v3.0 except where otherwise  
stated. To view this licence, visit http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-
governmentlicence/version/3 or write to the Information Policy Team, The National Archives, 
Kew, London,TW9 4DU. 
 
Any enquiries regarding this publication should be sent to: Wealden District Council, Vicarage 
Lane, Hailsham, East Sussex, BN27 2AX.  
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Please note, the information you have been provided may contain third party copyright material  

which could fall outside the scope of the Open Government Licence. Therefore, should you 
wish to re-use this third party material, consent of the third party will need to be obtained. If you 
are unsure as to whether the information you have been provided contains any third party 
material please contact us for clarification. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Information Governance 

 


